Belle Wood

From: Alana Lowe <alana565@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 12:40 PM

To: Annie O'Connor; BCPUD

Cc: Jeff Clapp; Paul Helzer

Subject: S Fwd: In Support of Tacherra Ranch Emergency Plan

Sent this to Rodoni this morning. Wanted to share with you as well.
Thank you

————————— - Forwarded message ~--------

From: Alana Lowe <alanaS65@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, May 31, 2023 at 10:25 AM

Subject: In Support of Tacherra Ranch Emergency Plan
To: <DRodoni(@marincounty.org>

Dear Mr. Rodoni,

I am writing in support of the Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project. The Latino
community in Bolinas has long been undervalued and overlooked. This is Bolinas' opportunity to
stand up for the underrepresented and underserved. The families who have been living at

the Tacherra's are our neighbors, our friends, our kids' classmates, our servers, house cleaners,
landscapers, you name it. We rely on this portion of our community more than we know. And they
deserve safer, cleaner and better living conditions. Any concern about water is moot. It hasn't caused
problems for anyone so far and it truly should not be a factor in this conversation. Our water is for
our whole community - not just the homeowning community or our whiter, wealthier community. 1
understand water usage at the ranch has been unlimited and now will be capped to support the 60+
people it has served for so many years. We have a responsibility to serve the community we have.
This is our community! Please approve the Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project
without hesitation.

Thank you,

Alana Lowe
415.939.4099

Alana Lowe
415.939.4099



